
Town of Hudson

AD-HOC BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN
COMMITTEE

78 Main Street, Hudson, MA 01749

Unofficial Meeting Minutes
January 18, 2023

Pursuant to the Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2021 Suspending Certain
Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, this meeting of
the Hudson Ad-hoc Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee was conducted
via remote participation.

Call to Order:
The meeting was called to order at 4:02 PM by Tom Green.

The following voting members were in attendance: Richard Braga, Tom
Green, Frank Noyes, and Josh Stone.

The following ex-officio members were in attendance: Pam Helinek and
Steven Santos.

Approval of Minutes:

Mr. Braga made a motion to approve the minutes from the meetings of
December 28, 2022 and January 11, 2023. Mr. Noyes seconded the
motion. The vote in favor was unanimous (4-0).

Discussion of Presentations to Select Board

The committee discussed the final document to be presented to the
Select Board at their January 23rd meeting. There were a number of
corrections noted. There was general discussion about issues related to
plowing town sidewalks and plowing the rail trail after snowstorms.

Mr. Braga made a motion to approve the document, with noted
corrections, to be sent to the Select Board as the final output of the
Ad-hoc Committee. Mr. Noyes seconded the motion. The vote in favor
was unanimous (4-0).



Adjournment:

This being the last meeting of the Ad-hoc Committee, Mr. Green thanked
everyone for their participation and input during the past year. Mr. Braga
made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Green seconded the motion. The vote in
favor was unanimous (4-0). The meeting was adjourned at 4:28pm.


